
Earth Class News 

 

We have had a lovely week. Thank you to 

everyone for attending books and breakfast, the 

children really enjoyed sharing stories with you.  

 

We dressed up for World Book Day, as the 

theme was read your way we wore our 

favourite clothes.  

 

We have been learning about signs of spring 

and noticing that the mornings and evenings are 

a little lighter. Some children chose to do 

beautiful watercolour paintings of daffodils. We 

are also keeping an eye on our broad beans, 

they are starting to grow – how exciting!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


